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Hunter, Donielle 

From: ContactThePUCO@puc.state.oh.us 

Sent: Wednesday, October 29, 2008 5:32 PM 

To: Docketing 

Subject: Docketing 

Attachments: Notes.3761587.html 

Public Utilities Commission of Ohio 
Investigation and Audit Division 

Memorandum 

Date: 10/29/2008 

Re: Leslie Gullet 
28 Orchard Ln 
Columbus, OH 43214 

Docketing Case No. 
08-0917-EL-SSO 

Notes: 

Please docket the attached in the case number above. 

Thank-you. 
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Caller was unable to attend the Monday meeting @ Whetstone but would like to add her comments to 
the case: 
I greatly disagree w/ the proposed increase. They have made considerable profits over the past few years 
already. Their cost have not increased enough to correspond with a hike of this magnitude. Ohioaans are 
losing jobs everyday. We simply can't afford this type of increase. Customers power goes out quite often 
and I am starting to keep track of that. I don't believe they are putting enough into the infrastructure 
either to justify the increase. 
I complained to AEP about their public notice. It only identified themselves as CSP and OP. AEP should 
be in the ad because people may not recognize it otherwise. 
Lastly, AEP reps keep telling her the rate increase is a "done deal" though a decision has not been made. 

"D 

o 
o 

t^o 
•=s 
era 

O 
O 
-^ 
CO 
o 

x» 
ze. 
CO 

• • C*3 
^ J 

ys 
m 

< 
C5 

1 

c^ 

r^ 

3 t 
£;t 
c=x 

< 

file://C:\Users\hunter\AppData\Local\Microsoft\Windows\Temporary Internet Files\OLK... 10/30/2008 

file://C:/Users/hunter/AppData/Local/Microsoft/Windows/Temporary

